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SUBJECT: VOTE YES: HB 3183 (Support Cannabis workers) 

 

MESSAGE: To the Business and Labor Committee: 

 

I urge your SUPPORT of House Bill 3183, which protects organizing rights for 

cannabis workers. HB 3183 ensures that workers in the cannabis industry will be able 

to make their own informed decision as to whether to join a union, without undue 

influence. 

 

In the face of repeated safety violations, wage complaints, and other challenges 

faced by cannabis workers, it is more important now that they have a voice in their 

workplace. As Oregon's cannabis industry expands, we need to ensure that the jobs 

that are created are the kind of jobs we want for our workforce.  Protecting unionizing 

rights is the best way to do that! 

 

Please pass this bill! 

 

---------------------- 

From: Daniel 


